

ENGLISH 6 – MID TERM TEST**I/ Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.**

- | | | | |
|---------------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. m <u>o</u> nth | B. br <u>o</u> ther | C. s <u>o</u> me | D. p <u>o</u> ster |
| 2. A. microwav <u>e</u> s | B. bench <u>e</u> s | C. dish <u>e</u> s | D. hous <u>e</u> s |
| 3. A. pat <u>i</u> ent | B. t <u>e</u> levision | C. strai <u>g</u> ht | D. t <u>e</u> xbook |
| 4. A. fl <u>a</u> t | B. a <u>c</u> tive | C. ap <u>a</u> rtment | D. schoolb <u>a</u> g |

II/ Choose the best option to complete the sentences

5. My parents..... on Saturdays and Sundays.
 A. doesn't work b. don't work c. isn't working d. aren't working
6. For writing activity, the teacher asks her students to write about a to the milk farm.
 A. campfire B. field trip C. contest D. competition
7. There is a picturethe wall..... the living room.
 A. in-in B. in-on C. on-in D. under-in
8. This street is named..... a national hero of Vietnam, Tran Hung Dao.
 A. for B. to C. with D. after
9. "Can you close the door for me, please?" – "....."
 A. Sure B. You're welcome C. No, thank you D. Fine. Thanks
10. Nam is a(n) boy. He always asks questions in class.
 A. independent B. curious C. reliable D. confident
11. Students live and study in a(n) school. They only go home at weekends.
 A. international B. overseas C. boarding D. traditional
12. Do you want to take part our art club?
 A. of B. on C. at D. in
13. At the moment, the boys arekarate moves in class.
 A. doing B. playing C. having D. taking
14. In the highlands of Viet Bac or Tay Nguyen, some people still live in traditional
 A. stilt houses B. apartments C. villas D. town houses

III/ Give the correct form of the given words

- | | |
|--|-------------|
| 15. Tom is 180cm tall. He has big..... | FOOT |
| 16. Mary is always talking in class. She is | TALK |
| 17. His room looks..... There are many books on the floor. | MESS |
| 18. Many students go in the mountains during summer. | HIKE |

IV/ Find ONE mistake in each sentence, underline and correct it

- | | |
|---|-------|
| 19. <u>My school</u> <u>is</u> <u>surrounded</u> <u>of</u> many trees. | |
| 20. <u>There</u> <u>are</u> <u>a</u> cupboard, a dishwasher and a table <u>in</u> the kitchen. | |
| 21. <u>Tomorrow</u> <u>morning</u> , we <u>are</u> <u>do</u> a treasure hunt <u>in</u> the field. | |
| 22. <u>What</u> <u>time</u> <u>does</u> Linh usually <u>gets</u> <u>up</u> ? | |

V/ Complete the passage using the words below.

books lovely between a swim because on are

My house is quite big. There (23) six rooms: three bedrooms, a bath room, a kitchen, and a living room. My bedroom is (24)..... my parents' bed room and the bathroom. My sister's bed room is in front of mine. I love my bed room, but I also like the attic. In the attic, I keep some (25) and my old toys. I like to spend my time there (26) it is very large. There is also a big sofa there. I really like sitting (27) it and reading some interesting books. In the front yard, there is a (28) garden with many beautiful flowers. At the back of the house, there is also (29) small swimming pool. My sister and I usually (30).....in it.

VI/ Read the text and answer the questions.

One of my best friends is Robert. He lives in England and we always meet in summer. Right now, he is spending his summer holidays in Da Nang City, Vietnam. Robert is tall and he has short straight dark hair and green eyes. He likes wearing jeans and tracksuits. He is very funny and generous. Everybody likes him because he always tells jokes and makes them laugh. We enjoy playing volleyball and riding our bikes. When Robert is in Brighton, we often chat on the Internet and see each other through Skype. He leaves school at 4 pm and then he does sports. He is a very good student. His favourite subject is Maths. He is not very good at Social Science but he studies hard to pass it. He is a good friend and I like him very much.

31. Where is Robert right now?

.....

32. What sort of hair does he have?

.....

33. Why does everybody like Robert?

.....

34. Is Robert good at Social Science?

.....

VII/ Complete the sentences using the given words.

35. Tomorrow/Sam/ have lunch/ at the canteen/.

.....

36. Everyday/John/ not/ go to school/ by bus/.

.....

37. What/ colour eyes/ Son Tung MTP/ have/?

.....

VIII/ Rewrite the sentences so that it has the same meaning with the first one.

38. Miss H'Hen Niê's is tall. Her legs are long.

Miss H'Hen Niê is tall. She

39. Our living room has two benches and a table.

There

40. The lamp is behind the computer.

The computer

♡ Good luck on your test ♡

